10/9/96 Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc., Board Meeting

1. Diane Eardley reported that the September minuics will be handed out at
the November meeting.

2. Maggie presented Judy Gorrindo a check for the August dye-fest, and the
board thanked Judy for the wonderful evening in the park.

3. Judy announced that our guild will get the Hoffman B show for a January
1st show. The board will try to find a home in which to have the show.

4. Jean Ray Laury would like to do a two day workshop in February. This
idea will be pursued. Doreen Speckman is tentatively scheduled for May.
She will be in San Luis Obispo on Monday and Los Osos on Tuesday
preceding the Wednesday meeting in Santa Barbara.

5. Carole Fay submitted the Treasurer’s report. Carol also announced that
the play, “The Quilters” will be performed at Westmont College in the
Spring. Members who would like to make blocks and a quilt to be hung in
the background are invited to participate. There is also a possibility of a
small show in the lobby.

6. Susan Cochran said the new satellite group has met.

Respectfully submitted,
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g Secretary

Diane Eardley, Reco



